
HB 1376 

 

Please do not pass HB 1376.  This bill removes all responsibility from the employer from making substantial and 

reasonable efforts at safe-guarding employees during a well-documented disease infection.  The employer should 

make every reasonable effort at protecting employees before being absolved from responsibility.  This transfers 

all of the responsibility upon the employee.  This is not fair to employees. 

 

 


